Yt IEc UsUN Sulesiusudaloudidasdy Sirfa (UKBsU) Registration No.0107536000323
R~ The International Engineering Public Company Limited

PO No0.052/2017

15" May 2017

Subject: Delayed Submission of Q1/2017 Reviewed Financial Statements

To: President
The Stock Exchange of Thailand,

The International Engineering Public Company Limited (the “Company”) would like to inform
you that the company now attempts to recruit a new auditor to audit the company’s financial
statements. However, the recruitment is still on process. This would effects on delayed
submission for Q1/2017 Reviewed Financial Statements on 31* March 2017, which is needed to
submit to the Stock Exchange of Thailand within 15 May 2017.

Therefore, the company is urgently processing to appoint a new auditor. When the company
can recruit a new auditor, the company would inform the Stock Exchange of Thailand soon.
Please be informed accordingly.

Yours sincerely,

( Lt.Dr. Supornchai Siriwoharn )
Chief Executive Officer
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